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2 September 1992

Dear Dr Alderdice

We will

A CV on the Ambassador is enclosed for your information.
Yours sincerely

V-CS/19983

I am writing to thank you for agreeing to brief the Ambassador on 
Thursday 17 September 1992 at 1200 in Parliament Buildings, 
need to leave Stormont at 1245 for our next appointment.

Central Secretariat 
Stormont Castle 
Belfast BT4 3ST 
Tel. Belfast 763011 
Fax: 760247

Dr John Alderdice 
Alliance Party HQ 
88 University Street 
BELFAST 
BT7 1HE

J ADAMS (Mrs)

The Ambassador will be accompanied by the Consul General, 
Jean-Claude Richard and myself.

VISIT BY HIS EXCELLENCY MONSIEUR BERNARD DORIN, FRENCH AMBASSADOR: 
16-19 SEPTEMBER 1992


